CITY PLANNING CITY OF LOS ANGELES

CALIFORNIA

CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

DAVID H. J. AMBROZ
PRESIDENT

RENEE DAKE WILSON
VICE-PRESIDENT

ROBERT L. AHN
CAROLINE CHOE

RICHARD KATZ
JOHN W. MACK
SAMANTHA MILLMAN
VERONICA PADILLA-CAMPOS ERIC GARCETTI
DANA M. PERLMAN MAYOR

ROCKY WILES
COMMISSION OFFICE MANAGER
(213) 978-1300

December 30, 2016

TO:  Evelyn Quintanilla
Chief of Airport Planning ||
Los Angeles World Airports

FROM: Jonathan A. HersheL
Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning

EXECUTIVE OFFICES

200 N. SPRING STREET, ROOM 525
Los ANGELES, CA 90012-4801

VINCENT P. BERTONI, AICP
DIRECTCR
(213)978-1271

KEVIN J. KELLER, AICP
DEPUTY DIRECTOR
(213) 978-1272

LISA M. WEBBER, AICP
DEPUTY DIRECTOR
(213)978-1274

JAN ZATORSKI
DEPUTY DIRECTOR
(213)978-1273

http://planning.lacity.org

RE: CASE NO. CPC 2016-3390-GPA-ZC-SP DEEMED COMPLETE CONFIRMATION

Ms. Quintanilla,

This letter is provided as a record that the Department of City Planning has determined
that the application regarding the above-cited case has been deemed complete. A
Hearing Officer public hearing on this matter has been tentatively scheduled for February

2, 2017.

Please note that a determination of “deemed complete” does not mean that no further
information will be requested of you — this status only indicates that we have received the
minimum required documentation regarding the project to proceed on to a public hearing.
Department staff will continue to work with you to obtain additional clarifications or exhibits

as needed.

If you have any further questions regarding this case, please contact David Olivo, City

Planner, at (213) 978-1205, for assistance.



